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September 25, 2018
Rodolfo Valdes-Diaz
President

De La Salle Alumni, Inc.
PO BOX 431493

Miami. F1. 33243

Dear Mr. Valdes-Diaz and Alumni Members,

On behalf of the students of the La Salle Educdtion Center in Homestead. FI. please
accept our heartfelt gratitude for the financial donation of $3,000.00 that you bestowed
upon our center. Our students are our future and [ believe that ever opportunity is a
blessing. All our students in need will benefit from 6 months of rent that the Alumni so
generously donated. Community partners are indeed an important part of the success of
our youth and your support is greatly appreciated. Paying for the rent in advance is
something that the center has never been able to do in many years. This will make a great
different in the lives of the children. We hope to continue to grow in the LaSallian spirit
encouraged by your generosity has a sign of hope. Thank you for your continued support
in the lives of our youth. We will keep the De La Salle Alumni and the board of directors

in our prayers. “God has chosen vou to do His work™ SJB De La Salle
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